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We send our thank you to everyone who came out to SFIC's first Hispanic 
Heritage Month Luncheon! We hope you had a wonderful time. 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 



SFIC also thanks Saint Michael School and Dr. Cerino and her staff for helping 
us host this event! 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Thank you to the Sponsors Who Made This Event Possible: 
 

 

 



 


